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Mission Statement 
 

The mission of Gateway High School is 
to enhance the students’ academic, 

artistic, social and technological skills 
to meet the challenges of a rapidly 
changing and increasingly diverse 

society 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

With the successful restart of the second semester well underway, let us continue to support your student’s 

learning.  During this time of year, students are provided the opportunity to participate in the Florida’s 

Statewide Assessment program and share with us their achievement.  The results from participation in the 

Florida Statewide Program help determine whether we have equipped our students with the knowledge 

and skills they need to be ready for careers and college-level course work.  

 

Depending on your student’s grade-level and course enrollment, schools will notify you on which specific 

assessment(s) your student(s) will need to take.  The Florida Department of Education requires that all 

assessments be administered face-to-face and on campus.  This ensures consistency and equal 

opportunity.  Parents with students participating in digital and virtual instruction should be reassured, all 

schools continue to elevate safety as the highest priority and follow CDC guidelines to reduce the spread 

of COVID.   

 

Please remember: 

• Kids appear to be safer at school than almost anywhere. 

• Face masks and handwashing make a difference, when social distancing is not practical. 

• The vast majority of quarantining of students and employees up to this point has been because of 

community spread of COVID outside of school and not on our campuses. 

 

For information on Osceola School’s safety protocols, please reference the “RESTART!” webpage link at 

http://osceolaschools.net 

 

The Florida Statewide Assessments are vital when making future academic decisions for your student(s).  

These assessments guide educational experts in the decision-making process on the level of coursework 

and/or remediation your student(s) need for the upcoming 2021-22 school year.  Depending on grade-

level and course enrollment, these assessments are required for students to progress through their 

academic career.  Below are the required assessments for this school year. 

 

• ACCESS for ELLs (English Language Learners Grades KG-12) 

• English Language Arts (Writing & Reading, Grades 3-10) 

• Math (Grades 3-8) 

• Science (Grades 5 & 8) 

• End of Course Exams (Civics, U.S. History, Biology, Algebra 1 and Geometry) 

 

If you have any questions related to these assessments, you may contact Ms. Mehta at 407-935-3600.  For 

more information about the Florida Statewide Assessments program and ACCESS for ELLs, please visit 

the Florida Department of Education Assessments website at https://fldoe.org/accountability/assessments. 

 

Thank you for supporting your student and encouraging their participation in these upcoming Spring 2021 

Florida Statewide Assessments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr. James Long 

Principal       

http://osceolaschools.net/
https://fldoe.org/accountability/assessments

